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From: Paul Grace 
Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 2:42:04 PM
To: City Council 
Cc: Paul Grace 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Placement of a Ballot Measure on the April 2021 Special Election Ballot
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Send you email To: council@shorelinewa.gov 

Subject: Jan. 11 Agenda Item 8(b) Authorizing the Placement of a Ballot Measure on the April 2021 Special Election Ballot

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers:

We are writing to you to give our enthusiastic endorsement for the proposed city staff recommendation of a bond measure for $38.5M that funds important
park improvements and park land acquisition. We support placing the ballot measure on the April 2021 Special Election ballot.

Sincerely,

Paul & Claire Grace

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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